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Re: 2015 skim pit closure projects
1 message

Young - DNR, Rob <rob.young@state.co.us> Thu, Apr 23, 2015 at 4:12 PM
To: Dave Peterson <davep@flatironenergy.com>, OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Dave,
Thank you for the update.

| don't need anything prior to the onset of work other than a notice of when you plan to begin the work. | may
stop by the locations to get familiar with the layout and observe the excavations.

After the impacted soils have been removed, | would like you to email me a report (reference Remediation
#8700). The report should include:

A summary of the excavation activities;

A location drawing showing the initial and final outline of the skim pits and subsequent excavation dimensions,
soil sample locations and depths;

A summary table comparing Table 910-1 allowable concentrations to the soil sample analytical results;
Photographs of the excavation showing the final excavation sidewalls and base soil sample locations;

Soil disposal manifests

We should probably have a phone conversation about soil sampling and analysis.

Let me know if you have any questions, thanks,

Rob

Cc: Rem #8700 - correspondence

On Thu, Apr 23, 2015 at 3:38 PM, Dave Peterson <davep@flatironenergy.com> wrote:
Robert,

Diamond has four tank batteries in southern Washington County at which we are planning on closing skim pits
this summer. We have previously submitted Form 27s for each of these facilities and have installed above
ground skim tanks so the earthen skim pits are no longer in use. We covered all of these pits with plastic to
keep them from accumulating water from rain and snow over the winter.

We are going to start on our Loudder site [COGCC #: 05-121-05161 00] and our plan is to haul 100% of any
soil that exceeds the Table 910 maximum allowable TPH to a licensed disposal facility.

The purpose of this email is to keep you updated and to find out if you want Diamond to submit anything in
addition to the previously submitted Form 27s.

https://mail .google.com/mail/b/110/u/0/?ui=28&ik= 131c7641308view= pt&search=inbox&th= 14ce856bda8e67de&sim|=14ce856bda8eb7de
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Thanks.

Dave Peterson

Diamond Operating, Inc.

Robert J. Young
Environmental Protection Specialist

COLORADO
Oil & Gas Conservation
M, Commission

| Department of Natural Resources

P 303.252.0126 | C 720.471.1304 | F 303.252.0472
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203 rob.young@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc
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